
 PTA  MEETING   12.05.25 

Present : 

Mr D Warbrick 

Mrs L Fleet 

Mrs B Cunningham 

Minutes of last meeting: 

These were agreed as a true record. 

Treasurers report: 

These were agreed as a true report. 

Thanks to Mrs Vaughan and Mrs Rosser for doing an amazing job keeping them right. 

Events planned : 

The last 2 nights were incredibly successful so a Summer bingo night will take place on the 26th June. Tickets are capped at 120 

and will be £4.00 each. This will include a bingo book, Hotdog and a drink. Also available will be 

• Raffle tickets 

• Extra bingo books 

• Candy floss 

• Xl crisps 

• Ice creams 

• Cakes and drinks. 

Duck race 

Mrs Cunningham to discuss with Mr Turk. The duck race was very well received last year and was a good money maker. 

Sand Art 

The PTA will run a sand art night. It will be similar to bunny painting . It will run from 3.15 to 4pm. KS 1 need an adult to attend. 

Cost will be approximately £5.00. Date to be confirmed. 

Fun Day 

FAB will provide ice pops and cup drinks. 

Ice Creams 

On a Friday afternoon, weather permitting, ice creams etc. will be sold on the back playground at £1.00 each. 

Year 6 leaving presents. 

FAB will fund dictionaries and autograph books for this occasion. 

FAB will fund balloon arch and Miss Jackson will be approached regarding tray bakes for parents and guests refreshments on 

graduation night. 

Expenditure 

There are plans in place to turn back garden area into a relaxed place for children and adults. Benches etc to be priced and 

companies approached for potential donations. 

Any other business 

It was proposed FAB purchase a freezer solely for school use. All agreed and Mr Warbrick will price up and purchase. 

Leaflets to be printed and handed out at curriculum meetings to promote FAB. 

Date of next meeting 

AGM  Monday 22nd Sept 2025. 


